
  

 

Newsletter  
Monday 16th December 2019 

Year 4 Afternoon Tea 

This week Year 4 have been busy 

creating CAD packaging and 

homemade chocolates ready to 

sell at their Chocolate 

Afternoon Tea event. 

The children served hot 

chocolate to their parents and 

guests from the local care-home and they were all entertained by Year 1 who performed their 

Christmas production. 

It was a fantastic afternoon and so far the children have 

raised over £100! More 

chocolates will be on sale 

after school this week – when 

Mrs Darwood-Brown can fight 

off the wind to set up a stall 

outside! 
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Thank You Year 1! 

Year 4 would like to say a huge Thank You to the whole 

of Year 1 for performing their Christmas Performance 

at their Chocolate Afternoon Tea. 

You were all amazing!! 
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CASE Graduation 

Year 2 have graduated from CASE. They have been learning 

about how to stay safe in different situations. The children 

have really enjoyed their CASE sessions.  

Christmas Staff vs Children 2019 
A big big thank you to all who came and competed and 
supported in the Staff V’s Children's football game on 

Monday. It was cracking turnout! 

 It was a cold one, but both games were played with a lovely 
attitude and all the children did themselves proud. 

   The staff amazingly came out winners in both games. 

Year 5/6’s were close with a 2:1 victory while year 3/4s’ a 
comfortable 7:4 victory. 

  Hot Chocolate and bikkys went down a treat. Thank you to 
the refreshment team. 

Gold Award!! 

 On Monday, Sutton Road accepted their Gold Award in PE and 

school sport at the Mansfield Sports Recognition Awards.  

Year 1 Nativity 

This week Year 1 have been busy performing to the whole school and 

their families. They have worked so hard learning all their lines, the 

songs and the actions and we are sure you are just as proud of 

them as we are. We are also extremely proud of those children 

who stepped in when others were ill – you did an amazing job. 

Thank you to those that came to watch and we hope you enjoyed it as much as the 

children enjoyed performing,  the children really do appreciate it. 

Year 1 were also the entertainment at the Year 4’s afternoon tea. Some of the 

residents from Baily House Care Home came to this and thoroughly enjoyed watching 

the performance. 

I am sure after all their performances the children have enjoyed sitting back and 

watching the panto. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Plea 

If you have any outgrown underwear we 

would appreciate these in Year 1 for any 

little accidents that may happen. 

We now do not have any  spare pants 

left so please if your child has an accident 

can you  return the pants  as soon as possible.  

Thank you Year 1 team 
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Important dates for your diary 

Monday 16th December 2019   - Christmas Crafts 

Tuesday 17th December 2019   - Christmas Crafts 

Tuesday 17th  December 2019   - Year 5 Trip to All Saints Panto 

Tuesday 17th December 2019   - Year 2 Christmas Sing a long 2pm 

Wednesday 18th December 2019  - EYFS Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 18th December 2019  - KS2 visit to Church for Christmas Service 

Thursday 19th December 2019   - Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 19th December 2019   - Year 4 Christmas Treat afternoon 

Thursday 19th December 2019   - Christmas Jumper Day / wear something festive 

Friday 20th December 2019   - Nursery Christmas Party 

Monday 23rd December 2019  - First Day of Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January 2020   - First Day Back at School 

Thursday 23rd January 2020   -  Year 5  Electric Slime Workshop 

Friday 14th February 2020   - INSET DAY 

Monday 20th January 2020   - Year 5 Perlethorpe Trip 

Monday 17th February 2020   - First Day of the Half Term Holidays 

Monday 24th February 2020   - First Day back at school 

Thursday 5th March 2020   - World Book Day 

Friday 13th March 2020   - Sports Relief 

Wednesday 1st April 2020   - Easter Disco  

Monday 6th April 2020   - First Day of the Easter Holidays 

Monday 20th April 2020   - First Day back at school 

Friday 8th May 2020    - Bank Holiday 

Monday 25th May 2020   - First Day of Half Term Holidays 

Monday 1st June 2020   - First Day back at school 

Wednesday 3rd June 2020   - Scholastic half price book fair  

15-19 June 2020    -          Bamburgh Residential 

24-27 June 2020    - Year 6 Walesby Residential 

Monday 29th June 2020   - INSET DAY 

Friday 3rd July 2020    - Summer Fayre Fundraiser for Summer Fayre 

Saturday 4th July 2020   - Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 15th July 2020   - Year 6 Prom 

Thursday 23rd / Friday 24th July 2020 - INSET Day 

Monday 27th July 2020   - First Day of Summer Holidays 

The pupils and staff at Sutton Road Primary 
School and Nursery would like to wish 

everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year!  


